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Gene Brown <genebrown48@gmail.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

Re: RIN 3038-AC61

I am strongly against the limiting of leverage to 10:1. I actively trade this market and use 100:1 leverage.
If you would like to contact me to discuss this further don’t hesitate to call me at 940-665-4742 10-5:30
M-F central time.
Gene Brown


